
 

 

 
June 11, 2013 
 
     BY COURIER & RESS 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 
 Dawn Parkway NPS26 Replacement Exemption Request 
 EB-2013-0191 
 
Further to our application and evidence as previously filed, we confirm that the construction 
completion date for this project is by the end of December 2013. 
 
If you require additional information, please contact Mark Murray, Manager, Regulatory 
Projects, Union Gas Limited at 519-436-4601. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Mary Jane Patrick 
Administrative Analyst, Regulatory Projects 
:mjp 
Encl. 
 
cc:  Neil McKay, Manager Facilities Applications 
  Zora Crnojacki, Project Advisor 
 


